
INDIAN INSTITUTE OF INSURANCE 
SURVEYORS AND LOSS ASSESSORS 

 

(Promoted by IRDA, Govt. of India)  
                 

 

Regd. Office: #6-1-73,Flat No.104 & 106, First Floor, Saeed Plaza, Lakdikapul, Hyderabad - 500004  

E-mail: admin@iiisla.co.in, Web-Site: www.iiisla.co.in., Telephone Numbers: 040- 66253666. 

 

          Dt: 08-08-2022 

To,  

The Members 

IRDAI BAP PORTAL UNDER MAINTAINANCE 

The IRDAI BAP Portal even though online , from today 08-08-2022 time – 12’O 

clock, midnight will be attending maintenance works. Members are requested not 

to upload any details related to their license during this period for which IRDAI 

won’t be responsible if done. The BAP Portal is undergoing a revamp and technical 

upgradation and will be under maintenance and will be active only from AUG 16th, 

2022. 

During these periods accessing the portal or uploading documents may have 

varied implication as the data maybe not accepted by the portal in its appropriate 

database. 

Members are requested to refrain and not to attempt accessing the BAP Portal 

during the above dates, to avoid unwanted data loss and avoid embarrassing 

situations. 

On 16th Aug members who log into the portal may not be accepted with the 

previous password for Log In. All members have to attend “RESET PASSWORD” and 

do the reset to access their login in the portal. 

 

For IIISLA 

President 
 


